

**NR\_key\_name:** 5A136C7BCCE6633C852565E50042D59E  
**SendTo:** CN=Jerrie Olson/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:** CN=Jim Goslee/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Douglas Horne/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 04/13/1998  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 8:41:22 AM  
**ComposedDate:** 04/13/1998  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 8:10:01 AM  
**Subject:** My 3 Presentations Today to the Board

You wanted to know document numbers, etc. in advance, before Board Votes are taken, so here is what I expect to be presenting today for Board votes:(1) My "NBR" memo dated April 6, 1998, on Case File for James M. Parker Held by the Army's Investigative Records Repository (IRR)--do they approve of "NBR" status or not?(2) U.S. Army "Alpha-66" document from Califano Papers, Record Number 198-10005-10016. We have twice given the Army extensions so that they can prepare evidence in support of their desired redactions. The first deadline we waived was our requirement to provide evidence by January 16, 1998--we gave them an oral extension until February 9, 1998, and Army's INSCOM only provided reason codes for redactions, but no evidence. The Board voted to release in full on February 17th. At the Army's request, on March 12th, the Board voted 5-0 to rescind its decision to release in full, in order to provide INSCOM more time to accumulate evidence in support of its desired postponements. This decision was communicated to INSCOM by me on March 13, 1998 (after the process of providing evidence and making appeals had been explained to them by Jeremy); they were told the Board would reconsider this issue at its meeting on April 13th, and that they should provide evidence by April 10th. We have heard NOTHING from INSCOM on this matter, either by telephone or by mail.(3) U.S. Army document from the Califano Papers, Record Number 198-10005-10105, in which DCSOPS, by a letter dated February 10th, only provided a reason code for postponement, but no evidence. The subject matter in this 22 Jan 63 Army letter is DOD Contingency Planning for Military Operations Against Cuba. DCSOPS desires to postpone the entire document; however, the Joint Staff has reviewed the document and believes about 55% should be released. The information the Joint Staff wants to release in this document has already been released in other Joint Staff documents (with identical text) approved by the Board as Green issues, and in some Joint Staff consent releases.

**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**